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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHAIR OF THE STATES EMPLOYMENT BOARD   

BY DEPUTY M.R. SCOTT OF ST. BRELADE 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON TUESDAY 11th APRIL 2023 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 18th APRIL 2023 

 

 

Question 

With respect to the independent adviser to the States Employment Board (SEB) who has been in post since 

2015, will the Chair advise his/her remuneration together with the number of hours worked and whether 

the adviser was consulted, during the absence on holiday of the Group Director for People and Corporate 

Services, regarding the CEO’s (Chief Executive Officer) resignation? 

Answer  

 

The independent adviser provides advice on matters of policy and governance for the Board.  

 

The Chair and Vice Chair met with the adviser where the Chief Executive’s resignation was discussed 

briefly.  

 

The hours worked for the current Board are 14 days on a day rate (pro rata) of £1,250. 

 


